Week of 6.3.24 - THE FINAL WEEK OF SY 2024

Final Message from Dr.Lennon

The End of School Year 2024 is HERE!

Dear Caln Community,
Welcome to the last week of the 2024 School Year!
This is Dr. Lennon with a few reminders for the week of 6.3.24 through 6.6.24.

The close of this school year has arrived and we are well-prepared for the final three and half days
of school.

Our entire school will be celebrating our annual Field Day tomorrow. Information has already been
shared and sent home in advance. However, please be sure to send your child(ren) with sun
protection and a water bottle to refill.

Our superstar fifth graders will be honored at their 5th Grader Promotion Ceremony this
Wednesday, 6/5/24 and we plan to begin the ceremony promptly at 10:15 AM in our
auditorium/gymnasium. Please arrive after 9:30 AM which will give us time to welcome our K-5
students, complete our morning announcements, and complete last minute preparations. All
visitors for the 5th grade promotion ceremony will arrive at the west side doors between the
cafeteria and gymnasium, but doors will not open until after 9:30 AM. Please be sure to have your
tickets ready and someone will escort you and your family members to your section of seats
inside the gymnasium. Parking for parents and family members has been reserved at our
neighboring Thorndale Church and behind the Academy Sports Complex. Please arrive in one
vehicle per family and plan to park in one of these two designated areas. In addition, we will not be
allowing balloons or celebratory items into the ceremony which could block or limit one's view.



You may bring these items into the building after the ceremony when families are invited to the
homerooms. We appreciate your support and cooperation. We are looking forward to celebrating
our fifth grade students, and we want to make it the best and most positive experience for them to
remember.

While we are in the process of winding down the school year, there are still a few fun grade level
events happening. We want to ensure that our students have lasting, positive memories of this
school year. We encourage family support by speaking with your child(ren) about following our
Caln expectations while practicing RESPECT (for themselves and others, and especially the
adults), RESPONSIBILITY (for their own words and actions), and SAFETY (listen to adult directives
and remain with an adult at all times as they are being supervised).

The grade level teams and teachers will communicate with you regarding all end of the year
events.

Important Reminder:

The last day of school this year is this Thursday, June 6th, a planned half day of school, and
students will be dismissed promptly at 12:30pm. There will be no staff available to supervise
students after dismissal, so please plan accordingly.

Let's make this a great week filled with lasting memories!

Best,
Dr. Lennon

5th Grade Promotion CeremonyLetter

5th Grade Promotion Ceremony Letter.pdf
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PARENT PBIS SURVEY

Caln PBIS Survey EQY 2024

CALN PARENT SURVEY: Positive Behavior & Intervention Supports
(EQY 2024)

Parents and guardians,

Did you know that we received a PBIS award for our effectiveness
in implementing Tier 1 interventions and supports schoolwide?

Feedback from students, parents, and staff helps us to improve
each year. Please complete this survey as a way for you to provide



https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/665ccb1e654957faa32f4c0d
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stakeholder feedback to our PBIS Core Team. You may use the QR code to easily access the
survey or simply click on this link Caln PBIS Survey EQY 2024. We will use the results to increase
our effectiveness in planning to improve upon our PBIS programming next school year. We want to

ensure that we are providing the best strategies for our individual student learners at Caln, so
please be sure to provide feedback that is respectful and aimed towards our goal for improvement.

CLASS ASSIGNMENTS FOR SY2025

Class Assignments - School Year 2023-2024 - Important Message to Parents

The placement of your child(ren) for the next school year is a very complex and thorough process
with many factors impacting the decision-making. While we work through this process, we strive
to create a well-balanced classroom at each grade level taking into account academics, social and
emotional needs, and individualized needs-based decisions. Due to these critical factors, | will not
be able to accept specific teacher requests for next school year. Please be assured that the Caln
staff and | have your child's best interest at heart throughout the placement process. You will be
notified of your child's assignment in August after all class lists have been finalized and approved.
Thank you!

Accessing your child's Report Card

Accessing Reports Cards Using HAC.pdf

Do you need help accessing your child's report card?
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2nd Grade Live Animal Assembly

Indian Run Environmental Center

Second grade students were treated to a live animal assembly, where they learned about habitats
and adaptations. Indian Run Environmental Education Center presented a corn snake, a red-tailed
hawk, a woodland box turtle, and a barn owl!
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DISTRICT NEWS
Middle School Open Houses & Tours

Scott Tours - 2024 (2).pdf
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Saturday, June 8th, 2024 (Rain Date June Sth)

@ Tlam-2pm
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FREE Family Fun Day

Eventbrite - Krapf School Bus presents FREE Family Fun Day - Saturday, June 8, 2024 at Coatesville
Area Senior High School, Coatesville, PA. Find event and ticket information.

4 eventbrite.com



https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/665cd1322963ac3a9e1cf556
https://secure.smore.com/app/attachments/download/665cd1406ce310f14a7f4600
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/free-family-fun-day-tickets-861707800227

CASD Drama Camp ||
When: July 15-18, 9am-1pm
Where: CAIHS Auditorium
Who: Students entering
4th-8th Grades

How Much: $125
<—Register Here!

Drama Camp Flyer.pdf

Download
236.1 KB

Event Information
LAST STUDENT DAY - EARLY DISMISSAL AT 12:30 PM

Students will be dismissed promptly at 12:30 PM. Our staff e e A
will not be available to supervise students after dismissal. Compenyzstation 38

Please plan ahead. Thank you for your cooperation.
When?
Thursday, Jun 6, 2024, 12:30 PM

Where?
Caln Elementary School, E Lincoln Hwy, Thorndale, PA,

9 Caln Elementary Schoal
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About US

SUMMER HOURS: Our summer office hours are 8:00 AM to 4:00
PM Monday through Thursday starting on Monday, 6/10/24. A
message will be posted on the front doors if the office is closed
on any given day this summer.

Email: lennonj@casdschool.org

Website: https:/www.casdschools.org/caln
Location: 3609 E Lincoln Hwy, Thorndale, PA, USA
Phone* A10-382-37AN
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Facebook: https:/www.facebook.com/coatesvilleSD/
Twitter: @coatesvilleASD

g Dr. Jeanette R. Lennon, Caln Principal
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